

September 2020

Dear Partners,

We would like to share with you some recent organizational changes in AIG Philippines Insurance, Inc. ("AIG Philippines").

Mark Lwin, President and CEO of AIG Philippines, has left AIG effective August 31, 2020. Mark worked with AIG for 16 years and during this time made significant contributions to the business, not only through his leadership of AIG Philippines over the past 7 years, but also through various regional projects and initiatives.

We are pleased to inform you that Michael "Mike" de Leon has been appointed interim President and CEO of AIG Philippines effective September 1, 2020 while a permanent replacement for Mark is identified. Mike has 39 years of experience in the non-life insurance industry, and has worked with AIG Philippines in various roles for 21 years, most recently as the Vice President and Head of Energy & Engineered Risks.

We are committed to our business in the Philippines and thank you for your continued partnership.

Yours sincerely,

Cyndi Villamor Vice President Head of Client and Broker Engagement